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02/01/2021
Ref.No: TSK2021/02/002

Circular

Summer Vacation for the Academic Year 2021-22

Dear Parents,

Please note that the Summer Vacation for the Academic year 2021-22 has been scheduled
from 20th June 2021 to 23rd August 2021.

The school will reopen on Tuesday, 24th August 2021.

Kindly note that the vacation dates are subject to change as per instructions from The Ministry
of Education and Higher Education.

Regards,
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Ms. Abarna Nair

Headmistress, TSKW
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